
>>> Maura McGovern 7/20/2010 9:42 AM >>> 
 
Here is a copy of the Division initiated modification to the Powertech 
Uranium Certification for Discharges Associated with Subterranean 
Dewatering and Well Development. The certification has been modified to 
replace the report requirement with a numeric limitation for Radium 226 
and 228. The certification also includes a new description of the 
project, a summary of the sampling analysis submitted with the 
application compared to the water quality standard, a limit for flow, 
and a requirement for the discharge water to be retained and stored on 
site until analysis can be completed and results demonstrate compliance 
with the limits outlined in the certification. 
 
Thank you,  
Maura     
 
Maura McGovern, LEED® AP 
Stormwater and Statewide Permitting Unit Water Quality Control Division 
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South Denver, CO  80246-1530 
phone:303-692-3392 
fax:     303-782-0390 
email:  maura.mcgovern@state.co.us  
  
Visit our web site at: 
www.cdphe.state.co.us/wq/PermitsUnit 


